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PROJECT STATUS 

Walkways Keep Motueka Beautiful are continuing to work on 
the sawmill site and the sand spit walkway. Plants 
have been allocated for these sites. 

Memorial Park Funding has been allocated for the sealing of the 
area where the dart club building was located. 

Decks Reserve path/planting Glenn Thorn is working on a plan for the extension of 
the footpath with members of local community 
groups. 

Thorp Bush  A member of the community donated four silver 
beech trees for the bush. 

Wharf Road Reserve A concept plan has been completed for this site; the 
plan is to be sent to Keep Motueka Beautiful for 
comment. 

Riwaka Memorial Gardens Staff are working on the upgrade of the gardens. 

Motueka Quay Wharf Waiting for report. 

Skate park Old Wharf Road Awaiting resource consent application to be granted. 

Motueka Sand spit  The draft of the interpretation signage is being 
prepared for public viewing before the signs being 
installed. 

Arbour Day Plantings Were completed at Motueka Estuary, Motueka 
Cemetery and Brooklyn Reserve. 

Motueka Recreation Centre Vehicle barriers are to be installed outside the 
entrance to the Rec centre to prevent vehicles driving 
on the grass and mud being tracked into the building. 

Stephens Bay Recreation Reserve  Staff are preparing a concept plan to be sent to local 
residents to discuss issues of the boat ramp users 
conflicting with reserve users, along with a general 
upgrade of the area. 
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